
       

Girls on the Run New Hampshire 

Spring 2017 5k  

Sponsorship Opportunity  

NH Motor Speedway, Loudon, NH 

June 3, 2017 @ 9:30am 
 

 
Share your brand with nearly 2,000 households while supporting a positive youth development 
program here in New Hampshire by becoming a Girls on the Run 5k event sponsor! 
 
Close to 3,000 runners are expected to lace up their sneakers at our 5k event taking place on 
Saturday, 6/3/17 at the NH Motor Speedway in Loudon, NH. Show your support for the 
program and the girls in our community by sponsoring the event. In exchange for your generous 
donation (which may be tax deductible), please note the following benefits: 

 

Be 
Extraordinary 

$1,000 

 

All of the benefits listed in the Amazing and Powerful levels below PLUS: 

 Media promotions (coverage subject to availability) 

 Table space at the spring 5k event. 

 Logo featured on Girls on the Run NH website and online 
registration portal as top 5k sponsor level 

 Two complimentary 5k entries 

 A company representative can join the fun of passing out medals 
to the program girls at the finish-line under our fantastic arch! 
 

Be Amazing 
$650 

 

Everything listed in the Powerful level below PLUS: 

 Banner at 5k race (banner provided by the sponsor) 

 Company name/ logo printed/displayed on: 
o Girls on the Run NH website 
o Back of 5k race t-shirts 

 One complimentary 5k entry 
 

Be Powerful 
$350 

 

 Mention via our social media outlets (Facebook and Twitter) 

 Company name displayed as honorable mention on: 
o Girls on the Run NH website 
o Back of 5k race t-shirts 

 

 
Please contact jen.hubbell@girlsontherun.org with any questions. 

The deadline for sponsorship of our spring 2017 event is May 1, 2017. 

 

mailto:jen.hubbell@girlsontherun.org

